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Kootenai County Auditor %) é/\
501 Government Way

Coeur d’Alene ID 83814

RE: Tax Assessment for Water District 95-C (Twin Lakes)
Dear Auditor:
The Twin Lakes Water District held it’s Annual Meeting and set

their district budget at $5,500, as indicated on the attached copy
of the meeting minutes.

We have enclosed a list of Parcel Numbers, the amount of each
assessment and the Billing Number for each assessment to be
collected.

If T can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me
at this office.

Sincerely,

Allen Beardslee
Sr. Water Resource Agent




